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To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members 
From: Lieutenant Mike Arkovich, Ames Police Department 
Date: June 3, 2023 
Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda 
  

The Council agenda for June 13th, 2023, includes beer permits and liquor license 
renewals for: 
 

 Iowa State @ Fisher Theater, (1805 Center Drive Fisher Theater) Class C Liquor 
License with Catering Privilege  

 Iowa State @ Scheman Building, (1805 Center Street, Scheman Building) Class C 
Liquor License with Catering Privilege  

 Texas Roadhouse, (519 South Duff Avenue,)  Class C Liquor License with Catering 
Privilege  

 Courtyard by Marriott Ames, Class B Liquor License, (311 S. 17th Street) Class B 
Wine Permit, Outdoor Service, Catering 

 Celaya (217 South Duff), Class C Liquor License  
 Jethro's BBQ, (1301 Buckeye Avenue,) Class C Liquor License with Catering 

Privilege  
 Burgies North Ames, (3701 Stange Road)  Special Class C Liquor License with 

Outdoor Service  
 Northcrest Inc, (1801 20th Street), Special Class C Liquor License with Outdoor 

Service  
 

 
A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for the 
above locations.  Iowa State University Police were also consulted on the Scheman 
Building and Fischer Theater.  ISU PD did not have any concerns related to their liquor 
license.  The Ames Police Department recommends the license renewal for the listed 
businesses.   
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